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Year to Date

$146,073.46

$168,454.79

($22,381.33)

General Fund March

Income

Expense

Profit/(Loss)

$16,189.01

$16,849.64

($660.63)

Monthly Financial Report

As Pastor Steve is retiring the end of May, we
are in need of volunteers to take over a couple
things he routinely did each week. For one,
additional volunteers are required to take on the
responsibility of powering on equipment in the
control room, the front projector, and our TV
monitors for display of lyrics at 8 am on Sunday
mornings.  This is a relatively easy thing to do,
and Steve is more than willing to show you how.
We also need volunteers to post our Sunday
services online each week. This task requires
some basic computer knowledge and can be
done any time on Sunday after morning worship.
If you’d be willing to commit to help with either
of these duties, please let Pastor Steve know
asap, so he can guide you through the process. 

It is very important for members to participate in
the Annual Meeting. Not only do you vote on the
proposed budget and nominees for office, but
you also stay informed on the future of Calvary.
The nominees for Deacon are Jim Ehrhardt & TK
Kahley, whose terms are expiring and have
agreed to continue serving. Pictures of these
candidates and copies of the Proposed Budget
are available in the Connection Center.  
Please make staying after service May 18  a
priority. We value your input.
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Annual Meeting
THIS Sunday, May 18

News & Events

Habakkuk 3:2

Lord, I have heard of your fame;
    I stand in awe of your deeds,

Lord.
Repeat them in our day,

    in our time make them known;
    in wrath remember mercy.

Sr. Pastor 
Update

Our Search Committee has settled on a
candidate to present to the congregation.
The candidate will deliver a message on
                      Sunday, June 22 . nd

Following service that day there will be a
potluck where the church will have a chance to
meet and talk with the candidate. The
following Sunday, June 29 , there will be a
congregational meeting where members of the
congregation can choose to affirm or oppose
the candidate as the next Sr. Pastor of Calvary. 
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We continue to ask that you bathe this process
in prayer. More information about the
candidate will be posted the first of June.
For questions, please speak with an Elder or
member of the search committee.

CAN YOU HELP? 

The potluck on Sunday, June 22  is not just for
members. It is an opportunity for all who
attend Calvary to get to know the Pastor
candidate better.   
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Potluck



Spring at Calvary
All Sunday & Wednesday Bible Study classes are taking a

seasonal break. 

For the Month of May ONLY!For the Month of May ONLY!For the Month of May ONLY! Save the Date!Save the Date!Save the Date!

For more upcoming events, check out our online
calendar: www.calvaryrockford.com/calendar     

Upcoming Events

May 23-24: All Night Nerf Battle
7:00 am - 7:00 pm                

June 29: Members Affirm Candidate
after service          

May 18: Annual Meeting   

May 25: Open House for Steve & Nina
2:00-5:00 pm  

June 8: Family Fun Night
       5:00 pm  

June 24: “Church Night Out”        
Smokin’ Coop 6:00 pm  

June 2: Praise & Prayer 6:00 pm 

June 22: Pastor Candidate Speaks
       followed by a potluck dinner.     

http://www.calvaryrockford.com/calendar

